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DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS 
P,O. BOX 2048, STOCKTON 95201 

R, J. DATEL, DISTRICT 10 ENGINEER 

~w. Car1oM. De Ferrari 
County Clerk 
County of Tuolumne 
111 W. Yaney Avenue 
Sonora, California 95370 

Dear Mr. De Ferrari: 

RONALD REAGAN, Governor 

November 27, 1968 

10-Tuo-108 14.0/16.6 
Bet. 3.3 Mi. and 5.5 
Mi. Eo of Twain Harte 

10204 - 051801 

This is in reply to your letter of November 22, 1968, asking about 
the status of the proposed future frontage road adjacent to the 
Odd Fellows subdivision on state Highway Route 108 near Long Barn. 

The benefits from construction of this frontage road would only 
be realized by making it a part of the freeway developmen~which 

I, would eliminate this grade connection as well as others in the 
area. We are uncertain when money will be available for the 
freeway construction, but it appears to be several years in the 
future. 

We can understand the concern of the people who must use this 
existing connection, but situations like this exist in many 
locations, and can only be improved in the order of their relative 
urgency, as money becomes available. It is unlikely that we will 
be making any substantial change at this location for the present, 
unless a critical operational problem develops. 

Very truly yours, 

f1,R~ 
~. R. CROPPER 

Assistant District Engineer 
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